HB 1418 -- State Board of Chiropractic Examiners
Sponsor: Portwood

Currently, members of the State Board of Chiropractic Examiners
cannot be held personally liable for any acts committed in the
performance of their duties, except for gross negligence. This
bill removes the gross negligence exception.



